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From: Carol Sandra Size  
Sent: November-15-16 4:57 PM
To: BoardSec
Cc: 
Subject: LONDON HYDRO APPLICATION FOR INCREASE
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  Our hydro rates are continuing to increase
dramatically over the past year or so to the point that we have to cutback on necessities of life. We
are senior citizens who have indeed paid our fair share over the years, and we cannot continue to
accept these ongoing increases by London Hydro since our pension is <1 %/year.  Heaven forbid
another increase by London Hydro!
 
Respectively submitted
Carol & David Size
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 




